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Dear Parent, 

The uniform consultation has now come to an end. Thank you to all the parents who shared their views with 
us. Your views have been really useful, and as a result we have made some changes to the inner lining of 
some of the clothing. 

The main changes are what we will expect ALL children to wear for PE from September (sooner if possible). 
In addition to this, all headscarves that pupils wear must be white and elasticated to ensure pupil safety in 
school. 

The PE kit is the same for all year groups, from Reception to Year 6 and is now available to purchase. The PE 
Tracksuit top is available from our school supplier Gogna School Wear from Monday 3rd June 2024. The 
remaining PE kit can be purchased either from Gogna School Wear or from any supermarket. 

Required PE kit  

 Canterbury Cross PE jacket (available online from Gognas or in-store) 

 Plain white t-shirt (no logos, available in local supermarkets) or Canterbury Cross PE T-shirt (from 
Gognas) 

 Black shorts or black jogging bottoms  

 Pumps or trainers suitable for sports (no football studs or astro turf boots) 

 Plain elasticated white headscarf (if worn) 
 

Regarding the rest of the uniform, it remains the same. Please ensure your child wears the correct uniform 
to school. 

The full set of uniform on mannequins is outside of the school office for those of you that wish to come in 
and have a look at the items. Alternatively, photos of the uniform requirements for PE is below. 

You can purchase the uniform after 3rd June 2024 from 

https://www.gogna.me/schools/canterbury-cross-primary-school-schoolwear/ 
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